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February 2024       EDUCATION

This month’s issue is packed with all kinds of valuable information for you to use in your units, so 
please take a little time to read it thoroughly. There are also, various resources attached. One very 
useful attachment is an ALA MEMBER TRACKING SHEET. Give one to each of your members 
so they can keep track of every single activity and dollar they spend or donate towards veteran 
related activities. They don’t have to do these activities with the post or unit. It could be anything 
from shopping for a neighbor who is a veteran to bringing your leftovers to a vet to enjoy. There 
are so many acts that we perform everyday for veterans, including family, that qualify and need to 
be tracked. By doing so on a regular basis, our chances of having the most accurate information 
for our upcoming Year End Reports will be much easier to obtain from our members.

Why do we need to track hours? Well there is an attachment, “Regarding Tracking,” explains 
that very subject. It was covered at the August Workshop in Clovis.   All I can say is that we really 
need the information in those reports. It cannot be stressed enough. And please be sure to turn 
them in on time. 

The California State Newsletter, “The Hub,” is included in this emailing. Pay special attention to 
Page 8. On it you will find an article about the Junior State President, Olivia Thuney, who is from 
our very own Unit 716 in Los Alamitos. Olivia has made us very proud and because of her 
example, we urge units to seek out amazing and passionate young women like Olivia, who can be 
outstanding assets to our ALA family.

There are so many opportunities for scholarships available to our young people through both the 
Department of California and our own district. State Educational Scholarships can be found at: 
https://calegionaux.org/scholarships/education-scholarships/    The District 29 Memorial 
Scholarship Application is attached in filliable form. Please be sure to fill the form out completely 
and return to me by email by April 13, 2024. 

As always, please use the Poppy Seals. They are only $2.00 a sheet. Add a poppy to all your mail, 
gifts, hand-outs!

Happy February! Stay Safe and Always Faithful!
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February 2024       PUBLIC RELATIONS

This month’s Public Relations letter comes from Joan Cannon, our Department of California Public 
Relations Chair. She brings a wealth of information for our units to use. To make things easier on 
you, I have attached all the PR Toolkit resources she refers to. 

The ALA ACADEMY is a great way to learn more regarding the committee you chair. They offer 
both “LIVE” and “ONLINE” self-paced classes. Each online course takes less than 45 minutes from 
start to finish and even if you think you know it, it only takes one idea to spark another. And that 
makes it more than worth it. Visit the ALA Academy at https://member.legion-aux.org/member/online-
training to see what you can learn more about.

Did you know we have a District 29 Facebook page? Well we do and it gives you the perfect 
opportunity to spread the word about your unit’s activities. You can find us at: 
  D29 ALA: https://www.facebook.com/groups/d29ala
And we have another Facebook page that lets you know about some of the happenings in units 
outside of our district. Why recreate the wheel? We can all learn from each other! That Facebook is:
    D29 ALA Resources & Ideas: https://www.facebook.com/groups/970864850809606

How about you? Have you started your unit Facebook page yet? 
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